
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF AUDIT 
TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Library Trustees of the Toulon Public Library District, Stark 
County, Illinois, as of December 11, 2023 has available a copy of its audit report for the 
period of July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023. The audit was conducted by the firm of 
Douglas W. Irwin & Co., Ltd. and may be publicly inspected at the main office of the Library 
District at 617 E. Jefferson St, Illinois, during normal business hours which are: Mondays 
and Fridays 9am-5pm; Tuesdays, Wednesday, and Thursdays, & 9am-8pm. 

Toulon Public Library District 
By: Roberta Cinnamon 

Secretary of the Board of Trustees 


